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Iowa City Lodge 1096 Receives Premier Lodge Status 
for Second Consecutive Year 

 

 Yes, we did it again. For the second consecutive year, your efforts have 

been rewarded with a Premier Lodge Award. This prestigious award       

demonstrates our commitment to growing and establishing our Lodge in the 

community. 

 On Friday, September 20, your Iowa City Moose Legion will sponsor a 

Premier Lodge meal. This free event will include an all-you-care-to-eat taco bar 

and karaoke for all members.  

 Please try to attend this fun event, as it is a well deserved reward for an 

amazing accomplishment 



Women of the Moose  

Iowa City Chapter 509 
 

Officers 

Senior Regent………………..........Amy Reinagel  
Jr. Graduate Regent……...Alice Finnegan 

Junior Regent………………………. 

Recorder…………………………………..…Sharon Simon   
Secretary/Treasurer….…Becky Beecher 

Chaplain…………………………………Marilyn Fulton  

Women’s Meetings are held on the  

1st  &  3rd Tuesday,  

each month. 

Our first meeting begins at 7pm; 

the second meeting begins at 6pm. 

From the Senior Regent 
Amy Reinagel, Senior Regent 

 

As summer comes to an end, the Women of the 

Moose have some exciting things planned to ring in the fall. 

First, a recap of the exciting things we have accomplished the 

past couple of months. The July committee, chaired by    

Candie Cool, was a big success raising money for her charity, 

Autism Speaks, as well as Moose Charities.   

The August committee was chaired by our Academy 

of Friendship chairperson, Gloria Herdlicka. She brought a 

very exciting idea to the table and it was a big hit. For       

August, we had a Family Style picnic with homemade ice 

cream, a cupcake walk and various kids' games such as the 

egg toss and water balloons. Gloria also went above and    

beyond and received several donated big items to raffle off   

including a Hawkeye chair and an ipod. Congratulations to 

Gloria for a successful month and I know fun was had by all. 

Her community service was geared towards the Iowa Donor Network and Moose Charities. 

Now, on to upcoming events. I know everyone will want to stop in the Lodge to enjoy the      

upcoming Hawkeye football events to be held on game days. There will be raffles and grab bags for all 

ages to enjoy. The September meal will be an Italian theme with spaghetti and fettuccini and will be 

held on September 27. Come out to support our September chairperson, Pat Lalla. 

October has some exciting things planned. Our committee chairperson is Deb Hamilton and she 

has some fun stuff planned for Oktoberfest. The Friday night meal will be on October 18 and will     

consist of the old fashioned sauerkraut and kielbasa with all the trimmings.   

Also, throughout the months of September and October, we will be raising money for the MDA 

as part of a community service project. Please stop by the Lodge and help support the MDA. 

I know that I am ready for some football and fall activities, and hope to see all of you at the 

Lodge to participate in our upcoming events. Feel free to contact me any time with any questions or 

suggestions how to make our Chapter even more successful; I would love to hear from all. 



Lodge meetings are held on the 

2nd & 4th Tuesday, each month.       

Meetings start at 6:30pm. 

 

The Joint Officers meeting is 

held on the 3rd Thursday of    

every month, beginning at 6pm. 
  

Legion meetings are held on the 

3rd Thursday each month,  

beginning at 7pm. 
 

From the Governor 
Tommy Schultz, Governor 

Loyal Order of the Moose 

Iowa City Lodge 1096 
 

Officers 

Governor…………………………..…..Tommy Schultz 
Junior Governor………………..Dave Beecher 

Jr. Past Governor……………….…Greg Childs  
Treasurer………………………………....…Mike Dewey 
Administrator…………….….………..Dan Monroe 

Prelate………………….……Brandon Hamilton  
1 yr. Trustee…………………....Edward Hudgens 

2 yr. Trustee…………...................Ken Herdlicka 
3 yr. Trustee…….………....David Alberhasky 

Sgt. At Arms…………..……………….Ken Harrison 

Inner Guard………….……….Mike Clements  

I would like to thank everyone that attended the many 

events that were sponsored by our committees during the past two 

months. Kudos go out to the members that volunteered to work 

these events and make them such a success. Speaking of success, 

we have learned that the efforts made during the 2012-2013 Moose 

year were founded. Yes, you guessed it, we have received the 

Premier Lodge Award for the second consecutive year. Believe me 

when I tell you that his is no small feat. Congratulations to        

everyone for coming together and staying focused on obtaining this 

goal. We also received the Silver Level Community Service Award 

which was the highest in our Association. Our Endowment efforts 

helped us receive a second place position in our Association with 

an average contribution of $7.52 per member. Two personal 

awards were captured by Iowa City 1096 as well. Dan Monroe was 

recognized as the Top Administrator of the Year from our          

Association and I was recognized as the Top Governor of the Year 

from our Association. I am so proud of our Lodge and pray that we 

can remain at this level of achievement. In honor of our              

accomplishments, your Moose Legion will be sponsoring a Premier 

Lodge meal on Friday, September 20th. This will be a free taco bar 

and karaoke for every member of Iowa City 1096. Please mark this 

on your calendar and try to attend this free and fun event and    

congratulate each other for the accomplishments and milestones we 

have reached. I hope to see all of you soon.      



 
Moose Riders 

Gloria Herdlicka 

 

Summer is flying by and there never seems to be enough riding time.  

I am happy to report that we are making progress on completing work on the playground. A big 

thank you to Marty Fellows for some power washing, Mike Clements and Ken Herdlicka for spending a 

beautiful Sunday putting the first coat of stain on the play equipment. We also need to thank Dodge 

Street Tire for the $100 donation toward buying the deck stain we need to refinish it. Coming soon will 

be the touch up and finishing work. I hope to see more Moose Riders out there helping next time. 

Brian Wicks is working on getting a bus for the upcoming Cancer Awareness Event in Chicago 

on Sunday, September 8. A few people may ride in to participate. If interested, let me or Brian know.  

 Friday, September 13 is Beer Can Chicken Night at the Moose. Come enjoy a great meal.  

 Saturday, September 15th is the Cancer Awareness Ride here in Iowa. This year it is a Poker Run 

where we'll begin at Pat McGrath Hawkeye Harley. Registration is 10 to 12 and the ride is 11 to 4. We 

will head to J&A Tap in North Liberty, Wild Hogs in Walford, Mustang Sally's on Broadway in 

Springville, and Whitey's in Lisbon. There will be different cancer's represented at each stop. We end at 

the Iowa City Moose Lodge 1096 for the Poker hand drawing, silent auction, raffles and lots of fun from 

4 to 5:30. All street legal vehicles are welcome and encouraged to participate. 100% of the proceeds will 

go to benefit the U of I Foundation in honor of the Dorene Knapp Endowment. Questions? Email: 

hawkeyehogchapter@gmail.com. 

If you have ideas for fund raisers, meals or rides, please let us know. We are always looking for 

new and fun things to do. 

Remember to support all Moose events as your help and your participation are vital to the Moose 

causes, Mooseheart and Moosehaven. 

Take care and have a great fall. Hope to see you at the Moose. Go Hawks!  

Supreme Governor Joseph R. Koons 

to Visit 
 

 Supreme Governor Joseph R. Koons will be making 

an appearance at Iowa City Lodge 1096. 

 Be sure to come in on Saturday, November 23 to meet 

Joe and listen to what he has to say. Please try to attend on 

this very special day. 



The 2013/2014 Mooseheart School year has begun with a bang, celebrating 100 years of 

Mooseheart and celebrating in a remodeled, new addition, air conditioned school. Thanks to all 

Moose Members, and fund raising by Moose International, this all became possible. Hopefully you 

will go take a look at it at one of the many sports, music, graduation activities they have. You can 

start by attending some football, volleyball or cross country track meets this fall. 

Homecoming and Iowa/Eastern Nebraska days is October 4th to 6th. On Homecoming Day, 

during Iowa/Eastern Nebraska Days, there will be tours of the remodeled school in the morning. It's 

very nice. The Pep Rally and bonfire are on Friday night; Saturday includes the dedication at the 

Iowa/Eastern Nebraska Home; the pizza party for the Iowa kids and Iowa Sunshine kids is at 11am. 

The pizza party is sponsored by our Association Higher Degrees. There are other dedications, tours, 

store is open, and food available in the Fieldhouse. Come visit, see what Mooseheart is like first 

hand and enjoy the day.  The football game is at 1pm.  

We have 20 Iowa kids at Mooseheart with seven more in the admission process. We only 

have one senior this year, Aaron Moka whom is sponsored by our own Iowa City Lodge. Our five 

seniors who graduated last year are attending college this year. 

Moosehaven is progressing with their building units which look pretty nice. There are so 

many activities for the seniors to participate in and they love it. There is a lot of information on the 

Moosehaven.org site on the internet. Enjoy those senior years  

Also, if you know of any children in need, contact us or the admission director at 

Mooseheart. 

Mooseheart  
Lloyd & Rae Chabal, Mooseheart Marketing Representatives 

 A Halloween parade for the kids will be held on Saturday, October 26. Depending on the 

Hawkeye game time, it will either be held prior to kick-off, or at half time of the football game 

against Northwestern. This will be held in the Social Quarters. Keep checking for posters in the 

Social Quarters for   other Halloween events, as well as on the Moose website. 



NFL Sunday Ticket is 
Back 

Tommy Schultz 
 

Hi everyone; it will soon 

be time to don your favorite 

team’s NFL apparel and join us 

at the Lodge on Sundays for   

another season of football. We 

have seven receivers so there is 

no excuse not to stop down and 

cheer your team to victory. The 

Sunday Lodge hours are 11am to 

7pm. So whether its football that 

you crave or a few games of   

euchre while just listening, 

please stop down and enjoy the 

fellowship that our Social    

Quarters is known for. I can’t 

wait to see you there. 

Hawkeye Tailgating 
 

Welcome to yet another season of Hawkeye Football 

here at the Moose Lodge. The Lodge will open one hour before 

game time on all games. Be sure to stop by early in the week to 

get your name in one of the many pools we have going. We’ve 

got plenty of seating and many TV’s, so you don’t miss any of 

the action. See you on the gridiron. 

Iowa Hawkeyes Schedule  

9/7  vs. Missouri State 11am 

9/14 at Iowa State  5pm 

9/21 vs. Western Michigan TBA 

9/28 at Minnesota  2:30pm 

10/5 vs. Michigan State 11am 

10/19 at Ohio State  TBA 

10/26 vs. Northwestern TBA 

NASCAR Schedule 

9/7 Richmond 5pm 

9/15 Chicago 1pm 

9/22 New Hampshire 1pm 

9/29 Dover  1pm 

10/6 Kansas  1pm 

10/12 Charlotte 6:30pm 

10/20 Talladega 1pm 

10/27 Martinsville 12:30pm 

Dart League 

 Dart League will soon be 

forming teams. Look for details on 

the website or stop in to the Lodge 

Sunday Pool 

 Come down on  

Sundays for the weekly 

tournaments. Check website 

or at the Lodge for times 

Night Golf 

 Check out 

the website or 

check in at the 

Lodge for time 

and date of 

this fun event. 



 



3151 Hwy 6 East  

PO Box 26                                                                                                                     

IOWA CITY, IA  52244     

319-356-6921 

iowacitymoose.com 

 
 

Iowa-Eastern Nebraska 
Moose Association 

 

Check out our Association’s web 

site at 

 http://ia-enebmoose.org  

Mississippi Valley Moose      
Legion 141 Website 

 

Your Lodge Moose Legion  

Committee is part of Mississippi  

Valley Moose Legion 141. Check it 

out on the web 

http://legion141.moosepages.org 

http://chapter509@mooseunits.org 

http://ia-enebmoose.org/
http://legion141.moosepages.org/

